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We have just witnessed another school shooting and the deaths of young children 

and school personnel.   What will it take to address this issue with more than 

thoughts and prayers?   At the very minimum, assault weapons need to be taken off 

the market.  I find it incredulous that this country can be so controlled by the gun 

lobby that it takes precedence over the lives of our children.   I also find it 

unbelievable that this particular bill only addresses ways to study this issue and has 

until December 31, 2024 to do that!  

When will we finally do something that will make a difference? 

 

   


